
Southern Oregon Decorative Artists 

Club Meeting Minutes – November 23, 2024 

 

A meeting of the Southern Oregon Decorative Artists was held on Saturday, November 23, 

2024, at the Live Oak Grange in Rogue River, Oregon.  The meeting was called to order at 

10:20 a.m. by President Kellie Pomeroy.  There were 11 members and no guests present. 

Membership – Kathryn Hardy 

We have 25 members for 2025. 

Seminars – Kathy Prewitt 

Kathy shared the nice thank you note we received from Judy Ribitch. 

Treasurer’s Report – Judi Henshaw 

Judi reported on the club’s finances and reported that all seminar bills have been paid. 

Grange Check List – Julie is working on making up a check list for the Grange opening and 

closing procedures. 

Club Elections – We received ten completed ballots from club members and all ballots 

were unanimous for the nominees, and therefore all nominees were elected to their 

prospective offices.  Karen read the new board and chairpersons for 2025: 

President – Kellie Pomeroy    Secretary – LuAnn Stone 

VP Programs – Julie Veronneau   Ways & Means – Kathy Prewitt 

VP Membership – Kathryn Hardy   Newsletter – Karen Damerow 

Treasurer – Judi Henshaw    Website – Karen Damerow 

Bunco Tickets – Judi and Barbara   Recycling – LuAnn Stone 

Community Service – Dottie Bishop   Hospitality – Dottie Bishop 

Points Monitor – Cindy Hayashi   Seminar Catering – Dottie Bishop 

Purchasing – Julie and Cindy   Sunshine – Claudia 

Raffle Queen – Vickie Miller    Raffle Princess – Karen Swingley 

Treasure Boxes – Karen Swingley   Christmas Party – Julie Veronneau 

Audit – Kellie, Vickie and Brenda 

With there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:33 a.m. at which 

time Kellie Pomeroy taught a lovely Maureen McNaughton project. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Damerow 

Secretary 



 


